
Greenfield Fire Department 
P.O. Box 146, Greenfield, NH 03047

Meeting Minutes

July 6, 2020 
18:30 pm

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         
P E A Member P E A Member P E A Member
X 1 Chaz Babb, Capt. X 11 Eugene Hennessey, FW X 21    Tyler St. Cyr
X 2 Doug Batty, Capt. X 12 Mike Hoiriis X 22    Ariel Temple
X 3 Diane Boilard, DEMD X 13 Laura Kostenblatt X 23    Rob Wachenfeld
X 4 Michael Borden, Capt. X 14 Jeff LaCourse, Dep. 24
X 5 Tod Bryer X 15 Moto Maguire 25
X 6 Karen Day, DEMD X 16 Dave Martin, EMD 26  

X 7    Denis Filipetti X 17 Scott Martin 27

X 8 Aaron Graham X 18 Rick McQuade, Chief 28  
X 9 Louise Gryval H.R. X 19    Eric Sheldon 29  

X 10   David Hall, Chief X 20    David Simmons, Capt. 30  

Meetings for April, May, and June were canceled due to Covid.

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER: 18:34

 ATTENDANCE: See above

 NEW APPLICANTS:  Rob Wachenfeld

 APPARATUS REPORTS: Items mentioned need attention

 13 Rescue 1:  In service –
 13 Rescue 2:  In service – 
 13 Engine 3:   In service – lightbulb in a clearance light, mirrors need to be adjusted
 13 Tanker 1:   In service
 13 Ladder 1:   In service – 
 13 Brush 1:     In service – still needs siren
 13 Boat 1:       In service – needs lights
 13 Boat 2:       In service 

 TRAINING:
 1 Jul 14th Rescue Training  
 2 Jul 21st Fire Training 
 3 Jul 28th Rescue Training 

 GRANT STATUS:  AFG Grant – Captain Batty noted that we should start hearing something by mid-summer.
Reimbursement for covid needs hourly rate from Aaron Patt.

 FORESTRY: No report

 OLD BUSINESS: 
 The Auxiliary is going to provide letters to put the date the department was established on our building.
 The Mass Casualty drill is still on hold. Plowshare is shut down. No one is allowed in or out.
 EMD Martin reported on the purchase of the ozone unit to clean the rescue.  Let everyone know that if you 

give blood, you are automatically tested for anti-bodies. The EMRT continues to meet but not as often.
 Run totals – 146 to date 
 Wood - $1500 so far.
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 Captain Batty had questions about a call that happened on 4/18.
 We had a blood drive on 4/25 that was successful.
 NEW BUSINESS:
 It was suggested that we should approach CMRC about donating excess vehicles to GFD now that they are 

going to close.
 We welcomed baby Babb – her name is Charlotte.
 The new gas meter is rechargeable. Everyone needs to make sure that it gets recharged and back on the truck.
 Captain Borden reached out to the Explorers to see if they are interested in meeting but there is no answer yet.
 Captain Simmons hasn't been responding but will if there is another responder on duty.


 DINNER NEXT MONTH: No meeting dinners until September.

 NEXT MEETING: August 3, 2020

 MEETING ADJOURNED:  19:51

Respectfully submitted,
Karen Day, DEMD


